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From: kathy budd   
Sent: 2022/01/22 11:41 AM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Central planning. Zoning bi-law proposed change. Ozs-2021-0053 

To whom it may concern, as a resident of Brampton directly impacted by this change, and concerned about the 
impact to the entire downtown core,  i object the proposed bi-law zoning change.  

Sincerely, Kathy Budd 
9 George St N, suite  
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